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--Next meeting: Sunday, June 21, 2009 at 10:30 AM at Adventures in Bridge--

ACBL – San Diego Unit 539
June 8, 2009

Board members present:  Ralph Baty, John Boackle, Vicki Creamer, Karen Dempsey, Jan 
Fischer, Osman Güner, Barb Holles, Norma Huhn, Joan Maden, and Marian Zeldin 

Board members absent: None

President,  Vicki  Creamer  called  the  meeting  to  order  at  12:35  AM.  Current  Unit  539  Board 
members were introduced. Vicki encouraged all Unit members to get involved and participate in 
Unit business and run for a Board position.

Treasure,  Barb Holles reported the Unit 539 checking account has a balance of $4600.00. The 
savings account balance is $17,000.00.

Announcements:

Laura Loring, election chairperson, announced the election results. Board members who were 
reelected are: John Boackle, Vicki Creamer, Karen Dempsey, Jan Fischer, and Marian Zeldin. 
Newly elected to the Board is Virginia Wofford.

Jan Fischer presented awards to members who achieved a new level. The Audre Erhardt trophy 
winners were announced.

Vicki Creamer announced that the holiday bridge party would be a New Year’s celebration on 
January 3, 2010.The December holiday party date was in conflict with the winter NBC being held 
in San Diego in December.

UNFINISHED BUSINESS

There was no unfinished business.

Next Board Meeting on June 21, 2009

Meeting Adjourned at 12:48 P.M.

Approved June 21, 2009 Norma Huhn

_______ (Initialed) Secretary


